

November 19, 2019

Commissioner Myron Frans Minnesota Management and Budget 658 Cedar Street Saint Paul, MN 55155

Dear Commissioner Frans:

In response to your submission to the Legislative Advisory Commission on November 1, regarding an Interim Review of Federal Funds, we offer a positive recommendation for three items, listed below. Together, these represent nearly \$80 million in funds towards much needed Veterans Homes.

- 1. Grants to States for Construction of State Home Facilities Bemidji
- 2. Grants to States for Construction of State Home Facilities Montevideo
- 3. Grants to States for Construction of State Home Facilities Preston

Sincerely,

Paul Gazelka Majority Leader Minnesota Senate

Paul Tforba

Julie A. Rosen Chair Senate Finance Committee

Julie Rosen

Bruce D. Anderson Chair Senate Veterans & Military Affairs Finance & Policy Committee

Brushleder